
End of First Nine Weeks: 10/13/2023
We are proud of our OAA students and their 
eƦorts during the first quarter, and we thank 
you for growing with us.  Please encourage 
students to complete all assignments. All 
assignments for the first quarter are due by 
Wednesday, October 11th.

Fall Testing Window:
Thank you, students and parents, for 
participating in our Progress monitoring 
sessions.  We will continue communicating 
with students who need testing.  Please 
check your email and expect phone calls 
regarding important test dates.  If you have 
any questions, please contact
pamela.presley@okee.k12.fl.us

Upcoming Events:

Conference/Engagement Night- Oct. 12 
Students be sure and make the list.

Thanksgiving Food Drive- Nov. 13-17

Angel Tree Celebration- Dec. 15th
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Out of Field Notification

Teacher           Assignment            Out of Field Area
Kristi Love              Teacher                              Middle Grades Science

Audrey Maselli       Teacher                            Elementary Education, 
                           Reading, ESOL 

Parent Engagement
You are invited to attend 
our first Parent 
Engagement night on 
October 12th at 6pm.
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